THANK YOU    THANK YOU    THANK YOU  
Michele and Debbie would like to say “Thank You” to everyone who attended the Club Championships on Sunday.  In spite of the rain, all competitors managed to complete the events they wanted, and some pleasing results were recorded.  Everyone appeared to have a good time; lots of smiling faces, people eating and drinking in the Club House and all Athletes, Parents, Family & Friends having an enjoyable day out.

We would especially like to Thank all of the people who kindly donated cakes and goodies for the Canteen, and all of you who donated prizes for the Raffle.

Spartans have made a bit of money from the day which will be added to the Club Funds and ensure the continuous running of an increasingly successful Athletics Club.

Many thanks to one and all.

Michele & Debbie

